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Nixon Names Moshacher
To Be Chief Of Protocol

Hewlett-Packar- d Co. of Palo
Alto, Calif., an electronics firm
that did $94 million worth of
business with the Defense
Department last year.

Thus far, Packard has
steadfastly refused to sell his
$300 million worth of stock in
the firm when he becomes the
Pentagon s No. man,
prelemng to place in a
"blind trust."

If the Senate Armed
Services Committee approves
that arrangement in hearings
starting Tuesday, it will be
reversing a 15-year-o-

ld conflict
of interest standard prohibiting
officials from holding stock in
firms doing a substantial
business with the government.

Many members say flatly
Packard will not be confirmed
unless he disposes of the stock.
Packard says he cannot because
it would be unfair to other
Hewlett-Packar- d stockholders
to artificially depress the stock
by dumping his shares on the
market.

Rogers conceded that
Mosbacher of suburban
Westchester County had no
diplomatic experience but said
he has "sailed against princes"

approval Wednesday of a
House-passe-d measure to raise
the presidential salary from
SI 00,000 to S200,000 a year,
with S90.000 expenses.

But still in doubt was the
outcome of a fight by Senate
liberals to make it easier to
break a filibuster. The proposal
would reduce from two-thir- ds

to three-fifth-s the majority
needed to impose cloture.

Hickel's views on the
industrial development of
public lands have aroused fears
among conservation-minde- d

members of the Senate Interior
Committee, which will begin
confirmation hearings on
Hickel Wednesday.

Democratic leaders are
predicting a long, searching
examination of the Alaska

.governor's record and his
opposition to "conservation
for conservation's sake." If he
is confirmed, it may be weeks
after Nixon takes office.

Packard's problem is that he
is board chairman of the
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be four courses each semester;
in addition, the teaming
experiences of the junior and
senior years of Program I of
the new curriculum will be
available to members of the
class of 1972 who are not in
Program IL

Under the new curriculum
students may choose one of
two types of "learning
experiences"; "a combination
of seminars or independent
study with credit equal to at
least two courses, or a thesis or
independent project at some
time during the student's
junior or senior year for which
he would receive credit for two
courses."

The UFC further voted to
reduce graduation
requirements so "students in
Trinity College and the
Woman's College must pass a
total of 32 courses and have a
C-- or better in at least 22
courses.

Dr. Frederick Jeorg.
assistant dean of Arts and
Sciences, said he was gratified
that "the students of the
classes of 1970, 1971 and 1972
will be able to benefit from the
new curriculum."
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The program wiS, however,
allow students, with
departmental permission, to
plan their currkulums
specif icaSy tailored to their
interest.

The new system for
measuring academic progress
was also extended to the three
classes, transfers and old
returning students.

Academic progress will
henceforth be calculated "in
terms of semester courses (and
half-course- s and
double-course-s) satisfactorily
completed rather than in terms
of semester hours and quality
points."

The resolution says, "The
current system of academic
bookkeeping at Duke
encourages the student to
think of his education in terms
of semester hours and quality
point ratios rather than of
academic experience. Yet each
course allows a unique set of
learning experiences, and the
accounting system should
focus on the course."

The resolution further said,
"Starting in September, 1970,
the normal course load for the
classes of 1971 and 1972 will
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The Undergraduate Faculty
Council of Duke University has
voted to halve uniform course
requirements in religion, social
science and history for the
1970, 1971 and 1972 classes.

The reduction in
requirements was part of an
academic reform program
passed by the UFC last spring.
However, it had not been
decided if the reforms would
apply to the graduating classes
prior to 1973.

Program II of the reform
program is designed for
students who "have a strong
interest in a special area or an
unusual combination of
interests in several areas who
have ability and whose interest
do not harmonize with current
requirements."

Dr. Harold Parker, chairman
of the Subcommittee on
nnrrinimm. Slid. It IS

expected that Program II will
be appropriate to a tairly
limited number of students."
He also noted that "admission
(to the program) will require
the consent of a department."

Reports
Cutback

his political career."
"To give President-ele- ct

Richard M. Nixon some basis
for continued support of the
war in the face of a growing
public demand that the
American commitment be
liquidated."

"To salvage something
from American public opinion,
which has become increasingly
critical of what it considers a
deliberate effort by the South
Vietnamese government to
prolong the war."

The United States currently
has more than 500,000 troops
in Vietnam.
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noninees and several
subcabinet appointees will
appear before major senate
committees in their first step
toward confirmation.

With two exceptions, little
trouble was forseen, and the
betting is that Senate approval
would be swift and routine.

But in Walter J. Hickel,
named interior secretary, and
David Packard, the choice for
deputy defense secretary,
Nixon has sent Congress the
ingredients for a bruising
cabinet confirmation struggle
not seen here since the Senate
rejected President Eisenhower's
nomination of Adm. Lewis L.
Strauss as commerce secretary
in 1955.

The on line-u- p

of Nixon's "extra dimension"
men topped a full
congressional agenda which
includes final action on a bill
to double the salary of the new
President, a wrap-u- p of the
Senate's biennial struggle over
its filibuster rule and President
Johnson's State of the Union
message Tuesday night.

Senate Democratic Leader
Mike Mansfield said he
expected swift and routine

Calendar
UNC FLYING CLUB will

meet at 7:30 p.m. Monday in
the south lounge meeting room
in the new student union. If
you are interested, please'
come.

FILM SOCIETY presents
"Forbidden Games," a French .

war film of the "games" of
refugee children which the
children base on the example
of their elders' games of war.
Monday, 8 p.m., Carroll Hall.

CIVIL AIR PATROL of
Chapel Hill, an air search and
rescue organization, meets at
the Airport at 7 p.m. Monday.
Anyone interested should
attend.

JOHN BARTH, American
novelist, will speak Tuesday in
Memorial Hall Auditorium at 8
p.m.

STUDENTS working
jobs who need

additional funds should apply
for the federal work-stud- y

supplementary wage program,
if their family income is low.
Documentation of family
finances will be required to
fulfill requirements of federal
law. Student applicants should
secure necessary forms and
information from Mrs. Johnson
at Student Aid Office, 300
Vance Hall as soon as possible.

NEW YORK (UPI) -Pr-

esident-elect . Richard M.
Nixon Saturday named Emil
(Bus) Mosbacker Jr., a
millionaire yachtsman who has
"sailed against princes" and
twice skippered the United
States victory in the fabled
America's cup races, as his
chief of protocol.

William P. Rogers, Nixon's
Secretary of State, announced
the appointment and said he
hoped Mosbacher still would
be able to participate in the
next America's Cup challenge
in 1970. He termed the

ld sportsman the
most "ou tstanding
international sailer in the
world" with a broad range of
friends among world leaders.

Mosbacher, with the
personal rank of ambassador,
will succeed Tyler Abell as the
official White House greeter.
He will arrange diplomatic and
state functions for Nixon and
play host to visiting dignatires.

Nixon met briefly with
Mosbacher and Rogers in his
Hotel Pierre headquarters and
also visited with several
designated cabinet members
here for a series of meetings
which will help shape the
domestic policies of the Nixon
administration.

The cabinet designees are
winding up two days of
sessions with a total of 22 task
forces which are reporting on
two-mont- h long studies of
broad spectrum of domestic
problems ranging from poverty
and education to
intergovernmental relatons.

They have been meeting
separately with the task forces
but were to assemble Saturday
night along with about 250
members of the study groups
for a dinner at the Pierre
hosted by Nixon. No public
statement is expected on the
results of the meetings.

Liberation Front, political arm
of the Met Cong.

However,the paper said, this
agreement will not imply
recognition of the Viet Cong's
claim that it is the legitimate
government of South Vietnam.

The Daily News said there
were three motives behind the
South Vietnamese shiftening of
policy:

"To enable President
Johnson to announce before he
leaves office that American
troops are finally being
withdrawn from a long and
frustrating war that cost him
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Graham Student Union
Sets Opening Thursday

(Continued from Page 1)
that the suspect has been
informed of his Constitutional
rights. In the instance where I
was given the form, I refused
to sign and later found that the
form was a waiver of my rights
under the Miranda ruling."

Lock stated that anyone
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Join th Inn
Featuring, Famous
Presto Baked

CHICAGO (UPI) - The
South Vietnamese government
has prepared a package
proposal for the withdrawal of
between 150,000 and 200,000
American troops by the end of
this year and for getting the
Paris peace talks off the
ground, the Chicago Daily
News reported Saturday.

In a banner headline story
from Saigon signed by Daily
News Vietnamese
correspondent Keyes Beach,
the paper said announcement
of the proposal was
"imminent."

The paper said South
Vietnamese President Nguyen
Van Thieu will recommend an
immediate withdrawal of
"anywhere from 20,000 to
50,000" American troops with
a timetable for future
withdrawals totaling between
150,000 and 200,000 men by
the end of 1969.

The information in the
story was attributed to
"government sources."

As for the mired Paris talks,
the paper said, the South
Vietnamese government is
ready to show its good faith by
brushing aside procedural
details and is ready to agree to
talks with the National

One Hour Koretizing is having

and has many close
associations in diplomatic
circles.

"The impressions he makes,
the friends he makes, are
particularly important in
international relations," Rogers
said.

Mosbacher won the
unofficial title as the world's
best sailor by skippering the
U.S. yacht in two successful
defenses against America's Cup
by challengers from Australia.

Campus
CAROLINA POLITICAL

UNION will meet with
President Friday in the Frank
Porter Graham room of the
Carolina Union at 7:00 p.m.

ALL INTERESTED in
spring fraternity rush should
meet at 8 p.m. tonight in
Memorial Hall.

SUPER SUNDAY presents
"What's New Pussycat,"
Carroll Hall, 8 p.m.
Subscription only.

WATER RESOURCES
SEMIN AR-ENV- R 301.
Monday, 1:30-- 3 p.m., 101
School of Public Health
Building. Professor David
IJowells will speak on
Summary and Critique.'

NEWCOMER'S
SWIMMING, Wollen Gym,
Monday at 7:30 p.m.

PRE-ME- D --A N D
PRE-DENTA- L Honor Society
will meet in Room 18 of the
Medical School Monday night
at 7 p.m. A film will be shown.
All interested students are
welcome.

all evening, plus other games.
Prizes for the winners will be
awarded in the form of Union
tickets to spring events in
Carmichael Auditorium. There
will also be demonstration
bridge hands and a pool
demonstration.

The Callabash Coorporation
will perform at a dance
sponsored by the social
committee from 9:30 pjn. to
12:30 a.m. in the Shop.

Other entertainment
includes a light show, a graff itti
wall, body --painting and free
refreshments.

Cozza
(Continued from Page 1)

interest" and that he feels
Senator Kennedy "as the
ne w lv-elect- ed assistant

.
majority leader in the Senate
will want to see that this
particular injustice is
rectified.

Senator Ervin said that he
was convinced Cozza was
"covering an anti-wa- r

demonstration in his capacity
as a certified newspaperman."

"It would be a most
unfortunate mistake," Ervin
said, "not to grant a pardon. If
this conviction is not removed,
it will remain through most of
his life as a blot on his record."

"MAY WELL BE THE MOST
BEAUTIFUL MOVIE EVER
MADE."
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Carry Out or Eat in
Open Mon.-Thu- r. 1 1 A.M. 'til 12 P.M.

Friday ond Saturday 1 1 A.M. 'til. A.M.
Sunday 4 P.M. 'til 1 1 P.M.

Order by
Phone for Faster Serrica

Durham- - 2SM857 Chapel Ha M2-5-

Allow Approximately 20 Minutes

who may be questioned has
"every right to say nothing."
Any answers from the
interviewee may be used as
evidence against him.

Lock concluded, "In most
cases, lawyers advise silence as
probably the safest way to
cope with the situation."

Franklin St.

Crowd

PIZZA

vV
cleaners

give you

GUARANTEED JOBS ABROAD! Get paid, travel, meet people,
SUMMER and YEAR ROUND. 20 countries, 9 paying job cate-
gories offered. For FREE cultural program literature including
details and applications, write: "ISTC admissions, 866 United
Nations Plaza, New York, N.Y. A Non-Prof- it Student Mem-
bership Organization.
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Activities ranging from
student performances of 20th
century music to body-paintin- g

will be featured by the new
Frank Porter Graham Student
Union during its first open
house Thursday, Jan. 16, from
6 p.m. to 12:30 a.m.

According to Dick Taylor,
publicity chairman for The
Carolina Union, the open
house is being sponsored to
orient the students to the new
building and the diverse
facilities now available there.

The films committee will
present continuous showings of
"Our Man Flint", starring
James Coburn, from 6 pjn. to
12 midnight.

A student art exhibit,
including sculpture and
photography, will be on
display all day Thursday.
Students who wish to display

w .eVoH tn hriru itlilt? LI WUIft. - o
bv the union information desk
before Wednesday. The gallery

committee will select the
works to be put on display.

Student artists will present
20th century music recitals in

the Great Hall, starting at 8

p.m. Featured will be an
original, work by William
Stevens, "Fables for Today,
in music and verse. A jazz
group will perform in the
upper lounge from 6 to 8 p.m.

The games committee
anticipates offering free pool

"DO GO SEE THE YEL-LO-W

SUBMARINE THERE
HAS NEVER BEEN ANY-THIN- G

LIKE IT AND
THERE PROBABLY WONT
BE AGAIN
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Yes, a Second Anniversary Appreciation Sale
just to inanK you tor two years as cnapel HHPs
so starting MONDAY, JANUARY 13th, for

HUE DAYS ONLY
97 SPEQIfl

most popular

we're going to
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4 SHIRTS (reg. 34c ea.) Save 39c
2 MEN'S TROUSERS or 2 SWEATERS Save E3c
2 LADIES SKIRTS or SLACKS Save B3c
MEN'S SUITS or LADIES DRESSES Save 63c

Specials limited to four day service All fast service at regular prices

Playtex'invents the first-da- y tamporf"

(We took the inside out
to show yoa how different it is,)

Outside: it's softer end silky not cardboardy).
Inside: it's so extra absorbent. . .it even protects cn
your first day. Your worst day!

In every lab test against the old cardboardy fchd. ..
the Playtex tampon vrzs always more absorbent.
Actually 45 more absorbent on the average
than the lea dmg regular tampon.

Because it's diferent. Actually adjusts to you.
It Sowers ont. FTufs out Designed to protect every
inside inch of you. So the chance of a mishap
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Plenty of Free Parking

' Hour

EXCLUSIVE GREENSBORO HAPPEyLNG
is almost zero!
Try it fast.
Why live in the past? v "
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